From: Nadine McNiff

To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul); *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Atlatus Development
Date: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 12:36:31 AM

Dear Council Members,

I am writing as a current public school teacher in Ward 4 and former resident of Ward 1. I call
on you to vote NO on the Atlatus appeal, and stop the development of unaffordable housing at
the corner of University and Lexington. I ask this in solidarity with community members at
risk of being displaced and priced out of their homes and community if this development goes
through. I ask you to leverage your power, privilage, and voice to support the communities,
families, and constituents you serve. I ask you to listen to those most impacted, those with the
least power, those most vulnerable, and those with an informed vision for building community
in this space.

Thank You,
Nadine McNiff
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